

Amended Street Closure Request.

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Subj: John Winant Memorial Dedication June 30, 2017

At the March City Council meeting the Council authorized the closing of Park St. for the June dedication of the Gov. John Winant Memorial. The June date of the dedication needed to be changed to June 23^{rd} to June 30^{th} at 10:00a. I would ask the Council to authorize the closing of Park St. from No. Main St to No. State St. from 9:00a to 2:00p on June 30^{th} .

With much appreciation,

Steve Shurtleff
Chair,
Winant Memorial Committee